
  
  

 
 
 
 
Dear 

Resident / Local business,  
We will be holding the annual Woodbridge Round-the-Town Charity Races on Sunday 19 May 2024, 
starting at 12 noon and finishing at approximately 1.30pm.  
What makes this race special is that it takes place in the heart of our great town and the 900 or so 
runners enjoy the fantastic atmosphere and support they get from spectators around the whole 
course.  Each year we raise money for local charities, with over £100,000 raised by our races so 
far. 
 
Road Closures  
So that the runners are safe, we have to close some roads temporarily.  
Once again, we are asking for your patience and consideration, and we apologise for any 
inconvenience that this may cause you.  
The map on this leaflet shows when and where the road closures and restrictions will be taking place.  
 
In summary: 
• New Street and St Johns Hill closed 11:45am until 12:15pm 
• Burkitt Road, Angel Lane, Queens Head Lane, Thoroughfare, Church Street, Market Hill, Seckford    
Street, Drybridge Hill and Theatre Street: closed 12 noon until 1:45pm 
• Ipswich Road, Station Road, Quayside and Lime Kiln Quay Road: One-way only (left hand lane 
towards the Duke of York)  
The period of most traffic disruption will be between 12 noon and 1:15pm, and we hope that motorists 
will be able to avoid driving in central Woodbridge or using Ipswich Rd/Station Rd between these 
times.  
 
We hope you will be able to come out and encourage the runners – many will be pushing 
themselves to extremes for worthy causes!  

 

Woodbridge Round the Town Charity 
Race 12 noon Sunday 19 May 2024 
 



 

       We are supporting these charities in 2024  

                                         

                                                                                           


